
Parent Association Newsletter
Did you know?

Did you know, all TBS parents are a part of the Parents' Association (PA)?
The purpose of the PA is to engage, encourage, and enrich the parents of The Burlington School (TBS)
students in supporting the mission of the school by: 

Creating effective and relevant opportunities for service to the school;
Supporting the faculty, staff and parents as we work to cultivate the TBS culture, vision and guiding
principles;
Encouraging and promoting volunteerism within and beyond the school community;
Establishing a forum for voicing concerns, interests, needs and ideas;
Promoting an environment for meaningful opportunities for all families to feel connected and included;
Strengthening communication via our calendar, coordinators, publications and committees; and
Investing in an education conduit between parents and school.

Thanks to you all, the PA has been able to . . .
Added musical instruments to the playground.
Help provide funds for speaker system.
Host the annual TBS Fall Festival.
Provide breakfasts and lunches during each Student Led Conference Day.
Help fund student club activities. 
Co-host Middle School Dances.
Provide new student TBS t-shirts.
Celebrate our wonderful staff for Appreciation Week, holidays, special treats.
Purchased a new Sparty costume. 
Skate Nights...more to come next school year!
Partnered with teachers to fund traditions and special events. 

February Spirt Night

Publix 2/26/24 from 5:30-7:30 pm. Did you know that each time you
shop at Publix TBS can receive a percentage to help our school?
Stop by during our Publix night for free samples, games, link your
Publix reward card, and maybe even pick up dinner. 
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Upcoming Spirit Nights!

https://www.theburlingtonschool.org/community/parents-association


2/29/24 Student Led Conferences Teacher Meals. Please see the sign up
genius link in the email for more information.  
2/16/24 Middle School Dance 6-8pm. Please see attached flyer in email.
PA Meet and Greet Date TBD
TBS at Carousel Park Date TBD
Popsicles in the Park TBD
Monthly Spirit Nights TBD
Also, our goal is for this to be the first of monthly PA Newsletters. so that you
stay in the know!

We want to hear from you!

Other Upcoming PA Events!

We can’t be a PA without you! 

Are you interested in volunteering?
Do you have ideas/suggestions for the PA?
Are you wanting to get to know other
parents?
Want to help us continue to grow our
community and school culture?
Just have questions?
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Then check out our website at the bottom of the page, email us at pa@burlingtonschool.com, call or text
us at 336.301.2863. We can’t wait to hear from you!
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